
I support the bill for Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 

  

• Why you support the mandatory labeling of palm oil:  

Have been to Borneo and seen the plight of orang-utans 1st hand - not so long ago they could swing 
from one side of the island to the other - now it's only 10% (approx) of that.  WE need the choice to 
know if we're damaging their habitat further. 

  

Lisa Bates 

 


